
NEWS RELEASE 
NCDSB Purchases Property As It Looks to the Future 
 
Timmins, Ontario, November 25, 2010: 
During Wednesday, November 24, 2010’s Northeastern Catholic District School Board 

Trustee meeting, the Board of Trustees formally approved the purchase of Queen 

Elizabeth Public School from District School Board Ontario North East. 

 The property was acquired in anticipation of future needs and provides the 

Northeastern Catholic District School Board with many options as the new Board of 

Trustees looks to the future of Catholic Education in Timmins and throughout 

Northeastern Ontario. 

Rick Brassard, Board of Trustee Chair commented “We are pleased with this acquisition.  

The Board of Trustees always researches and looks for options that will enhance the 

Catholic education we provide our students.”  

NCDSB serves the communities and surrounding areas of Cobalt, New Liskeard, 

Englehart, Kirkland Lake, Timmins, Iroquois Falls, Cochrane, Kapuskasing and Moosonee 

with 14 Catholic schools providing excellence in Catholic education from junior 

kindergarten to high school. 

For more information about our neighbourhood Catholic schools and NCDSB please 

visit our web site at www.ncdsb.on.ca or call 1-877-422-9322. 
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